FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES

January 3, 2022
7:00 P.M.
CAMP ORCHARD HILL

Chairman Dymond called the Regular Meeting of the Franklin Township Board of Supervisors to order on
Monday, January 3, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.

Supervisors: Present: Ted Dymond, Chairman
Eric Williams, Vice Chairman
Art Owen Jr., Supervisor
Others: Richard A. Melvin, Secretary/Treasurer
Vito DeLuca, Solicitor
Three attendees

MEETING OPEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY.
There was no public comment on agenda items.

Motion was made by Mr. Williams, seconded by Mr. Owen to waive the reading of the minutes of the
December 2, 2021 Regular Meeting, and the December 23, 2021 Budget Meeting, and to accept the minutes as

posted. The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Melvin recommended omitting the Treasurer’s report for December 2021 as the amounts on the agenda are
incorrect. Mr. Melvin will present the December and January Treasurer’s Report at the February meeting.

CORRESPONDENCE AND COMMUNICATIONS
Northmoreland Fire Company submitted their December monthly report. It was read by Mr. Melvin. PA DEP
sent a notification of a Stream Evaluation Report for public comment.
NEW BUSINESS
1. Mr. Owen gave a summary of the tree removal project currently underway on Lockville Road..
2. Mr. Owen spoke about the winter conditions over the last month and salt/antiskid readiness.
3. Mr. Owen gave an evaluation of the equipment readiness for the upcoming snow, ice and freezing rain.

4. Mr. Owen gave an update of plans for roadwork in 2022. Current plans are to do ditch work and to
widen Brace Road. In addition, several dirt roads will be getting new aggregate and be groomed.

OLD BUSINESS

Sherry Emershaw, Jakemoore Road, inquired about a vehicle that parked on the township right of way that
hasn’t been moved for quite a while. Mr. Melvin will leave a notice at the residence to remove the vehicle.
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OPEN THE MEETING TO PUBLIC GENERAL COMMENTS

There were no general public comments submitted.

THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 7:30 P.M.
Richard A. Melvin, Secretary/Treasurer
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